Thames Navigation Management Covid update — important detailed changes

We are taking the following approach to operating all of our lock and weir sites on the River
Thames with immediate effect;

o There will be no assisted passage on the River Thames and all of our locks will
remain on public power.

e There will be no charge or time limit at any Environment Agency moorings.

o We are unable to comment on what Local Authorities are doing at their
moorings, this is a decision for them to make.

o We will stop charging for pump outs.

¢ We have extended the cleaning contract of our public toilets until the end of March so
that they can remain open. Any sites that are not included in this contract, the public
toilets will remain closed.

e There will be no cash handling at any of our sites.

Teddington Lock also has special arrangements in place. You can find more detail on
our River Thames restrictions and closures page.



https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Friver-thames-restrictions-and-closures&data=04%7C01%7C%7C58520fcf419f46769d7008d8b6ed3dc6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637460477339564068%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PzXf92X77v5sr%2BnJoUC179aye3BS3utz%2FaR0PD1Kbh4%3D&reserved=0

